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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:15 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or 

Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
“Penn Valley Church exists to help 

our neighbors discover the story of God, 

be discipled in the family of God 

and deliver the love of God to our 

community and beyond.” 

May 14, 2023 

Sermon Series:  The Art of Forgiveness 

Messages are available on the website. 

New Series ~ “Philemon: The Art of Forgiveness”  

The History of One Who Forgives ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week: New Series ~ “I Have Sinned”  

Confession & Repentance ~ Larry Humberd Speaking 

Events this Week 

Sunday 5/14:  Happy Mother’s Day! 

Monday 5/15:  Elder Board Meeting @ 7 p.m. in the  

Coffee House 

Tuesday 5/16: Adorn Bible Study @ 10 a.m. in the Church 

Lobby, GCS Board Meeting @ 7:15 p.m. in the Coffee House  

Wednesday 5/17:  Youth Group @ 6:30 p.m. in the Gym  

and Coffee House 

Announcements 

Missions Trip to Jovellanos, Cuba 

A mission trip to Cuba is scheduled for June 17-24, 2023.  

Be part of a revival on a beautiful island while helping the 

spiritually hungry.  Just1Global (just1global.org) is coordi-

nating the trip and is looking for a group of 12 people to 

attend. Contact Jennifer Ashley at jgashley8@gmail.com 

with questions.   

Are you on our One Call Messaging List? 

If you would like to receive messages from PVC please 

email us at info@pennvalleychurch.org.   

Foyer Box 

If you would like a foyer mailbox, please email us at 

info@pennvalleychurch.org.  

 

Announcements Continued 

Election Day is this Tuesday, May 16 

Reminder that the Pennsylvania Primary Election is  

Tuesday, May 16.  A flier with more information was 

placed in church mailboxes last week.   

PowerCamp - Registration is Now Open! 

PowerCamp will be held July 31 - August 4 this summer.    

Camp is a weeklong sports camp hosted by Penn Valley 

Church in partnership with Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes. Your child will get a full week filled with fun, 

quality athletic instruction, new friendships and 

opportunity to learn and grow in their faith! Camp is for 

kids who have completed K-6th grade and is for all 

athletic experience and abilities.  Campers can choose 

one sport to play for the entire week and choices include 

basketball, baseball, cheerleading, flag football, soccer 

or softball.  Cost is $150 per camper.  Early registration 

rate is $120 if registered by June 15th.  Register on our 

website under the “Events” tab.  If you have questions 

email powercamp@pennvalleychurch.org.   

FCA Night of Honor Event  

FCA is hosting its 13th annual Night of Honor event this 

Tuesday, May 16, at Finland Mennonite Church.  The 

event begins at 6:45 p.m. and is an evening that FCA 

sets aside to honor graduating (college and high school) 

seniors who have served as leaders for their FCA 

campus huddle (club).  Without them there may not have 

been an FCA on their campus this year!  The event is 

filled with fellowship, wonderful dessert treats and 

incredible testimonies as we recognize these senior 

leaders and thank them - and the Lord - for the good 

work He has accomplished through them as they served 

in leadership roles.  The event is free but we encourage 

you to rsvp/register online at www.wearefca.org.  You 

can learn more about this incredible night by clicking on 

the Night of Honor Banner located on the webpage.  

Hope to see you there!  If you have questions, contact 

Ted Brunner @ ted.brunner@pennvalleychurch.org.  

 

 

Grace Christian School 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the 

lobby. 

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

If you have any questions about setting up online or text giving, 

contact Dave O’Brien at dobrien@emjmetals.com.  

GCS Memorial Day Holiday 

GCS will be closed for the Memorial Day Holiday on 

Monday, May 29.   

GCS Spring Program & Graduation 

GCS’s Spring Program & Graduation will be held on  

Friday, June 2 at 6:30 p.m.  

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2022 - May 5, 2023)  

Budgeted Amount:     $573,427 

Actual Giving:           $546,576 

Equity Transfer:    $78,139 

Total Income:              $624,715 

YTD Expenses:           $583,350 

Weekly Totals (April 29 - May 5, 2023)  

Last Week’s Giving: $13,440 

Weekly Giving Need: $14,335 

Overage/Shortage:     $895 

Offering Numbers 

http://www.wearefca.org/
http://www.wearefca.org/

